[bookmark: _GoBack]Foreclosure deeds will be available for view from 11-11:30 a.m. in the lobby of Sheriff’s Office on Thursday the day sales are held. Please NOTE if the court house is closed due to a holiday or inclement weather foreclosure sales will not be held. There is no guarantee a property you’re interested in will go to sale. Attorneys can adjourned or cancel before the sale takes place. Do NOT call the Sheriff’s Office regarding this. If you want to know what the Sheriff’s office has received from the attorneys for that days’ scheduled sale (Thursday) come to the office between the hours listed. 
